
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting 9th Jan 2023

Since our last report to Parish Council in December, Team Salhouse members are 
continuing to observe social distancing guidelines where thought necessary.

 Flower beds continue to be tended. 

 Litter picking has continued on an individual basis.   

 It is planned for this month that the area on Lower Street fronting Streetwood 
will be worked allowing the Spring bulbs to be seen. It will involve clearing 
brambles etc, taking care not to damage the shooting bulbs.                             

Team Salhouse,
“Proud of our Village”


